
 

June 23, 2020 

Dear Resident Families, 

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well. 

The state department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has 

notified us the last admission will be on June 30th, after which 

Beaumont at Worcester will be decommissioned as a COVID-19 

recovery center—probably on or about July 15th. 

We have informed MA HHS that, following the July conversion, we 

will not again revert to a COVID-19 treatment and recovery center, 

regardless of what the future may hold. 

While there are few specifics to share at this time, I wanted to give 

families notice of our plan to welcome Residents back to Beaumont 

at Worcester who were displaced at the beginning of the pandemic. 

We can report the building will be emptied and thoroughly 

disinfected, including with electrostatic foggers, prior to their 

arrival, as our diligence on infection control continues. 

We are open to having all former Beaumont at Worcester Residents 

return who wish to do so, mindful the choice is theirs to make. For 

those who are comfortable with their current arrangements, there is 

no obligation to move back. There may therefore be room for others. 

Please be assured we will make the return process orderly and 

respectful, unlike the emergency approach necessary months back. 

When more information is available, we will reach out directly to 

individual families to discuss your choices. 

Sincerely,  

  

 

Matt Salmon, CEO 
 


